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LPHR  complaint  against  conduct  of  the  security  group  G4S in  Israel  and  the  Occupied
Palestinian Territory

On 18 November 2013, Lawyers for Palestinian Human Rights (LPHR) submitted a complaint to
the UK National Contact Point (UK NCP) for the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and
Development (OECD) Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises (Guidelines). The UK NCP is based
at the Department for Business, Innovation and Skills (BIS). LPHR's complaint concerns certain
activities  of  the  security  group  G4S  in  Israel  and  the  Occupied  Palestinian  Territory.  LPHR
anticipates that the UK NCP will immediately assess the alleged violations of the Guidelines by
G4S. LPHR will not make any comment on the complaint at this stage.
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